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MPD STATEMENT 
 

 

The body-worn camera footage depicting the interaction between members of the 
Miami Dade Police and Mr. Hill is hard to watch, but it’s a reminder that we must 
always strive to do better. Despite no City of Miami Police involvement, I pray we can 
move forward and use this incident to forge a stronger partnership between our 
professional athletes, the community, and the brave men and women who are sworn to 
protect us all. When we work together, we all win.  

-Chief of Police Manuel Morales 

 

 


